Sent: Thursday, 5 September 2019 1:44 PM
Subject: Upcoming Changes To LPA's

Good Afternoon valued employees,

Please be advised about upcoming changes to the way possessions, and work groups within possessions are
protected.
See link below.

https://railsafe.org.au/news/changes-to-local-possession-authority




